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July 16, 2002 
 
 
 
VIA FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL 
 
Mr. Jeff Tibbels 
Hogan & Hartson 
555 - 13th St. NW 
Washington, D.C. 20004 
 
Re: Qwest’s Section 271 Application for Montana, Utah, Washington and Wyoming,  

WC Docket No. 02-189 
 
Dear Mr. Tibbels: 
 
In order for the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission to review Qwest’s recent 
application to the FCC for in-region, interLATA service in the states of Montana, Utah, 
Washington, and Wyoming, the Commission requires a copy of the confidential attachments to 
David Teitzel’s Affidavit, specifically DLT-Track A/PI-WA-1, DLT-TRACK A/PI-WA-2, and 
DLT-TRACK A/PI-WA-3.  Paula Strain, Telecommunications Expert, and Ann E. Rendahl, 
Administrative Law Judge, will have access to the documents.  Attached to this letter are 
Attachment A’s to the FCC’s Protective Order in WC Docket No. 02-189 signed by Me and Ms. 
Strain.   
 
Please send the confidential documents to Ann E. Rendahl, Administrative Law Judge, 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W., 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250.  If you have any questions, please contact me directly at 360-664-
1144, or via e-mail at arendahl@wutc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ANN E. RENDAHL 
Administrative Law Judge 
 
Attachments 


